Dear Madam/Sir: 

It is a pleasure to write in behalf of Rachel Roth’s application for your graduate program oriented toward a multiple subject teaching credential. I have known Rachel for about two years, and I am very impressed with her as a student and a person. Rachel excelled in her undergraduate work here at UCSB; and she has earned a 3.55 GPA, being on the Dean’s Honors List four times. Rachel was lucky to grow up in a community with good schools and inspiring teachers, especially when she was in the first and second grade (which are the grades that she wants to teach). Her teachers were very enthusiastic about learning, and she plans to give the same for the next generation of children. 
I met Rachel when she did outstanding work in my classes and earned the position of being a grader for me. She has always been on top of her work, doing it accurately and on time. Rachel sets very high standards for her own work and she has a great eye for detail. It is a pleasure to work with her and you will always find her work to be of the highest quality. She has outstanding communication skills. She is creative in solving problems and helping people work together cooperatively. She is exceptionally well organized and makes sure that her work is done professionally, carefully, and with attention to detail. Rachel is one of the most hard-working, honest people you could hope to know. 

I have no doubt that Rachel will do the best of work during graduate school and later as a teacher. She has taken her college work very seriously and is a very articulate person. She has held several very responsible positions on our campus and gained a great deal of skills. From what I know about her, she will be a quick learner and care about the entire graduate program and her teaching career. She is a very bright and motivated person who is looking forward to a career helping children learn as much as possible. 
Rachel has been involved in a local school as a pre-professional volunteer. She has led small groups of students, worked one-on-one with students on activities such as reading and mathematics. She has worked creativity with students on skits, presentations and art projects. 

In summary, Rachel is truly an outstanding person who will make many valuable contributions throughout her professional career. She is forward looking, with the ability to plan her time and activities to attain long-term goals. She is a happy, well-adjusted person with whom it is a pleasure to work. Rachel earns my highest level of recommendation. If I can be of any further help to you, please do not hesitate to phone me at (805) 967-4995. 

Sincerely, 

John D. Baldwin

Professor

baldwin@soc.ucsb.edu

